
Friday 11th October 2019

Whole School News

Important Dates
Wednesday 16th October World food day
Thursday 17th October E Safety talk at MA 5pm and 7pm for KS2
Thursday 22nd October Year 6 IMPS trip
Friday 25th October Inset day
Monday 28th October ςFriday 1st November Half term
Friday 8th November Immunisations for all years
Tuesday 3rd December Whole school panto trip
Thursday 19th December Last day of term finish at 1.15pm
Tuesday 7th January Start of term

International Walk to School Month
October is International Walk to School Month. Please join us in making as many journeys to/from school as 
active as possible. Even if you can do part of your journey by walking/ cycling/ scooting it will really make a 
difference in achieving 60 active minutes each day. 

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/get-involved/campaign-with-us/international-walk-to-school-month

Open Days
John Mason School Tuesday 15th October, 24th October 9 ς11.30am
For more information contact the relevant schools website.

Bikes and scooters
We have a growing concern about the speed in which children cycle/scoot up Church road. In the interest of 
safety, children must dismount and walk their bikes/scooters from the bottom of Church road. 
Cyclists ςchildren must wear cycle helmets when cycling to school.

Thank you for your understanding and support in keeping everyone safe.

World Food Day
On Wednesday 16th October it is World Food Day, to celebrate this the school will be having a Caribbean themed 
lunch. Please see the poster further down the update for the menu choices.

Parking
This is a reminder to all parents/carers please take care when driving through the village during drop off and pick 
up.
Please remember to park sensibly and not on bends or pavements. Please do not park on the keep clear 
markings.
If you are dropping off and picking up from breakfast and ASC then please park on the road or in the lane not in 
the school car park.

We thank you for all your cooperation.

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/get-involved/campaign-with-us/international-walk-to-school-month


Sports News

West Oxford Partnership Cross Country Competition
Report written by Tom W and edited by Thames Class Year 6 

On Wednesday 2nd October, we went to a cross country competition at West Oxford School. There were two 
teams A and B for Y5/6 Girls, Y5/6 Boys, Y3/4 Girls and Y3/4 Boys. Each team had five children meaning that we 
took forty children in total. When we arrived, our teachers told us that Years 3/ 4 would run two laps and Years 
5/6 would run three. The first race was Years 3/4 Girls and our school's A Team won. We also had first and second 
individual places thanks to Jenelleand Catherine. The second race was Year 3/ 4 boys. Jesse won the individual 
race too. The third race was Year 5/6 Girls and Anna won the individual race. The final race was Year 5/6 boys and 
Dylan won the individual race.In the overall results, all of our A teams won. Our B teams did very well too. Our A 
teams now go through to the Vale finals so hopefully we'll do well there too.










